From: Anthony Rosales

To: eComments, PBA
Subject: Zoning Ordinance Amendment No. 2022-03
Date: Monday, September 26, 2022 3:40:20 PM

I do not support adopting Zoning Ordinance Amendment No. 2022-03 and making short term rentals illegal. As a
resident and homeowner in Santa Ana I do not support blanket policies that limit and hold the middle class down
rather than allowing us to participate in the market economy. Industry statistics show that over 70% of short term
rentals are operated individuals and small businesses. Short term rentals help boost the local economy and benefit
the residents of our city in many ways including bringing business to the shops and restaurants and employing local
residents for services. As a resident and homeowner in Santa Ana I do not support banning short term rentals.
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